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13 Oct. 2017 
Good Afternoon, 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 
at your school for the week of October 16th – 20th. 
 
A reminder that from October 2nd-October 23rd the Home & School Assoc. is sponsoring an ADL Cheese 
Fundraiser.  Cheese orders can be ordered and purchased on the Home & School Assoc. Milk Webpage at 
LochLomond.Hotlunches.net.  The Access Code is: LLHL  
 
To find out more about upcoming Home and School events please register on our milk webpage or email us 
at llshomeandschool@outlook.com for more information. 
 
The PSSC recently met and the members of your PSSC can be viewed on our school website. A reminder that 
PSSC meetings are open to the public and meeting dates are posted to our school website calendar. Special 
thanks to our past-chairperson, Mr. Chris Pass for three years of dedicated service to the school community. 
If you would like to join the PSSC or find out more about the roles and responsibilities of a PSSC member, 
please don’t hesitate to contact Greg Norton by contacting the school administrative office.  
 
Oct. 17th at 6:30 p.m. the LLS Home & School Association will be meeting for their regular monthly meeting. 
Meetings are open to the public and memberships to the Home & School Assoc. can be purchased directly 
from a member of the executive committee. 
 
Oct. 18th students will receive their weekly Fluoride Mouth Rinse. The program is a safe and very effective 
way to prevent tooth decay in children. Parental consent forms are required to participate in this free 
program.  
 
Oct. 18th Loch Lomond School will host our annual Kick-Off to Kindergarten Event from 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 
Parents are invited to LLS for an information session regarding your child’s transition to school. There will also 
be information about the Early Years Evaluation – Direct Assessment (EYE-DA). Information will be provided 
about supporting your child’s development in these important months before starting school, about 
upcoming events, and parents will have the chance to ask questions about school readiness and 
expectations.  
 
Oct. 20th is school picture retake day. Photography Flewwelling will be on site for picture retakes or to take 
photographs of students who were absent on Oct. 6th.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school 
a better place to learn and visit. 
 
Yours in Education, 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
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